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Birthdays:
No January Birthdays 

Dates to Remember
Jan. 1st – New’s Years Day
Jan. 7th – First Day Back 
from Christmas Break 

Jan. 16th  – Pajama Day

What We Are Learning?

Happy New Year to Our Preschool 
Families!

We hope everyone had a blessed Christmas 
season! It will be an adjustment being back 
at school and in our routine, but we have 

so much fun planned. We can’t wait to see 
you all again! Please make sure your child 
has a complete change of clothes for the 
cold weather. Don’t forget hat and gloves 

for outdoor time! Along with winter comes 
runny noses too! We do our best to keep 

germs at bay, but we need your help. 
Please check with your child’s teacher to 

see if any tissues or disinfectant spray etc. 
is needed. Please do not hesitate to contact 

us with any questions or concerns. Thank 
you for sharing your children with us! It is 
an honor to work alongside you to help 

them learn and grow!
God’s Love and Blessings!

Terrific Two’s 
Mrs. Annemarie- Hocutt Baptist Preschool – Mrs. Jessica

Week Letter Color Shape Number Bible Story & Verse

1 L Brown Rectangle 6 Jesus is the Good Shepherd - John 10:27

2 M Brown Rectangle 6 Jesus is the Good Shepherd - John 10:27

3 N Brown Rectangle 6 Jesus is the Good Shepherd - John 10:27

4 O White Crescent 7 Jesus loves all people! - Matt. 1:21


